
Year 2 Newsletter – Term 5 

  

 

Welcome back!  

We hope that you all had an enjoyable Easter break and ready for another brilliant term 

of learning ahead. The weather is getting sunnier now and we will be looking forward to 

welcoming the warmer weather. Please make sure children have a water bottle each day 

and a hat/ sun cream if needed ready for the sunny weather.  

Please ensure all clothing items are named, as we have now built up a very large pile of 

unnamed lost property in Year 2. If you have lost an item of school uniform please ask to 

see the lost property collection. 

We look forward to talking with you at parents evening this term.  

Mr Trevallion, Mrs Jones and Mrs Fitzsimons 

PE 

PE days are as follows: 

Monday and Friday  

Please come to school in PE kit. 

As the weather warms up please make sure 

children are wearing sun cream and have hat for 

outside activities.  

Forest School 

 This term we will continue taking part in forest school activities on site on Friday afternoons.  

We will be out in all weathers so it is important that children have old, warm 

clothes, including a waterproof coat and wellies. 

We do have waterproof trousers in school but if you would prefer your child to wear their own 

then please feel free to send them in. 

Please find the dates below that your child’s class will be taking part and will need to bring 

clothes to change into.  

Come to school in PE kit (see below) with forest school clothes in a bag to change into. 

Goldfinch Class Starling Class 

19th April 
3rd May 

17th May 

26th April 
10th May 
24th May 

 

 

 
Old Shoes 

If your child is keen on playing 

in the muddy zones in the 

playground they can now bring 

in an old pair of trainers/ shoes 

to wear on the playground. 

Please can these come into 

school named and in a bag.  


